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DeKalb	Workforce	Development	–	Youth	Committee	
Meeting	Minutes	

Monday July 18, 2016, at 9:00 a.m. 
  
Members Present     
Jackie Echols, Georgia Piedmont Technical College 
Kim Childs, DeKalb Chamber of Commerce 
Cynthia Edwards, Georgia Piedmont Technical College 
Dacia Dickey, DeKalb Housing Authority 
Stan Moore, Job Corps/CHP International, Inc. 
Lance L. Wise, Urban League of Greater Atlanta Inc. 
 

Members Absent 
Rashida Carter, Goodwill of  North Georgia 
Claudette Grant, Center for Disease Control 
Michael Romesburg, CVS Caremark 
Trenny Stovall, DeKalb County Child Advocacy 
 
 

DWD Staff 
Latanya Lowery 
Elmira Miller 
 
 

 

Call to Order/Welcome  
On behalf of Chairperson Dr. Jackie Echols, Cynthia Edwards called the meeting to order at 9:15 a.m. 
 
Establishment of a Quorum  
A quorum was established. 
 
General Announcements 
Youth Committee Members were reminded of the approved DeKalb Workforce Board Bylaws, which 
emphasizes that 51% of committee members must be present for meetings in order for quorum to be 
established. This is required for the DeKalb Workforce Board and all committees. 
 
All present members confirmed the receipt and review of the revise bylaws. 
 
Approval of Minutes 
The May 20, 2015 minutes were presented for approval in that a quorum was not present at the October 
22, 2015 Youth Committee Meeting. A motion was made by Mr. Stan Moore and seconded by Mrs. Kim 
Childs to approve the May 20, 2015 minutes. The motion was approved unanimously with no objections 
or abstentions. 
 
The revisions/corrections were:  
 

1. No quorum present.  
2. The Youth Committee does not approve the financial reports; the Finance Committee approves 

the finance reports. 
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Additional minutes that were also reviewed and approved are as follows: 
 
January 14, 2016 
February 24, 2016 
April 27, 2016 
June 30, 2016 
 
Next Scheduled Meeting  
The next scheduled meeting will be determined at a later date based upon Youth Committee Member 
feedback regarding availability. 
 
Adjournment  
Dr. Jackie Echols adjourned the meeting at 10:15 a.m. 


